
From: Naomi Austin [mailto:austinhegnauer@gmail.com]  
Sent: Monday, July 17, 2017 10:50 PM 

To: #CI-StPaul_Ward2 
Subject: 412 Goodrich Avenue, Item #81 on agenda, RLR RR 17-19 

 

Dear Council Member Noecker, 

 

My name is Naomi Austin, I live in the Little Bohemia neighborhood of West Seventh. I am 

writing you regarding 412 Goodrich Ave.  As a pioneer structure and one of the oldest houses in 

our neighborhood it should be given every consideration in finding a way to preserve and repair 

it. Its history is part of the fabric of not only our neighborhood but of the entire city.  Please 

consider the value of this property as a fundamental part of the living history of Saint 

Paul.  Please allow the neighborhood more time to work with the property owner to find a way to 

save the house 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Naomi Austin 

90 Garfield Street 

Saint Paul 
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